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Dear Ashdale Secondary College community, 

Our school continues to work in partnership with WA Health as we respond to the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

Late today, WA Health has confirmed a single positive COVID-19 case in Year 12 at Ashdale 
Secondary College. 

WA Health have commenced their contact tracing and will provide further information to close 
contacts and the school tomorrow. 

As soon as the school hears further information, I will communicate with you again. 

Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
Jacquie Bogunovich  
Principal 
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